Compensation Committee Report—February 2013
The committee met on Jan. 29th.
· We are happy to report that the Salary Study Subcommittee will be meeting with Nick Snow next week to figure out the parameters so Connie Beale can start to run the CUPA data.    
· The committee agreed to invite Stephen Graham, CFO, to its next meeting to update the members on the status of faculty compensation and the budget.  He has accepted the invitation.

· The committee has begun to refine the list of comparison schools approved by the Senate based on recommendations.  For example, we have identified more schools that have Schools of Diplomacy and dropped several schools to make the list more manageable (such as TCNJ from the Aspiration Schools list).  Once the committee approves the additions at the next meeting, we will next need to recalculate the medians and differentials with this new group.  The updated group will be presented at the next Senate meeting.    

· The committee is moving forward on addressing adjunct salaries and working conditions.  This will be a major agenda item at our next meeting.  

The next meeting will be on Feb. 19th.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Balkun, Chairperson

